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To: Whom it may concern

RE: Letter of Recommendation

| am writing this letter of recommendation for the superior services and support provided by
Four Seasons Environmental, specifically Nick McDonald and Dom Dufourcq on our new
elementary school projects. It has been my experience from working with Four Seasons at a
prior school District, and now here at Northwest Local Schools, that they truly offer the best
service and support hands down. | believe this begins with its dedicated employees (Nick and
Dom). Their high expectations for customer satisfaction and relentless pursuit for the correction
or non-conforming work was second to none. This is the type of service which provides the
owner, not only piece of mind from an operational standpoint, but the comfort of knowing that
you truly got what you paid for. While Nick supported us with his experience and organized
approach with the documentation and the persistence to fight for what we believe we were
owed, Dom was in the field crawling through every space, observing the operation of every
piece of equipment and documenting all non-conforming item. The thoroughness of their work
was amazing and of great value to the District. | would not hesitate to ask for these two
gentlemen on my next project, in fact, | may demand it! If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Christopher P. McKee
Director of Business Operations

Northwest Local School District
3240 Banning Road

Cincinnati, Ohio 45239

Phone: (513) 923-1000 x3904
Fax: (613) 923-6443

Email: comckee@nwisd.org
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